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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Kerai Bhavna <BhavnaKerai@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 May 2016 09:47

To: Planning

Subject: RE: 2016/1598/P - Goodge Street Underground Station, Tottenham Court Road, 

London, W1T 2HF TfL comments

Dear Tessa, 

 

RE: 2016/1598/P – Goodge Street Underground Station, Tottenham Court Road, London, W1T 2HF 

Installation of 3no. face mounted antennas painted to match the building fascia, the installation of 2no. CSC 

cabinets and ancillary development thereto at roof level. 

Thank you for consulting Transport for London (TfL) Borough Planning on the above mentioned application. The 

building to which the installations are proposed is owned by London Underground however is not part of Goodge 

Street Underground Station, the entrance to the underground station is however adjacent to this building. The 

building is located on Tottenham Court Road which forms part of the Strategic Road Network (SRN) for which TfL 

controls the traffic signals but Camden Council is the highway authority.  

 

TfL requests that the footway and carriageway on Tottenham Court Road is not blocked during the installations to 

the building. Temporary obstructions during the installations should be kept to a minimum and should not encroach 

on the clear space needed to provide safe passage for pedestrians or obstruct the flow of traffic on Tottenham Court 

Road. 

 

Kind regards, 

Bhavna 

 

 
Bhavna Kerai | Planner | TfL Planning  
Transport for London | 10th Floor, Windsor House, 50 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0TL 
Telephone number: 020 3054 2035 (auto 82035) | Email: BhavnaKerai@tfl.gov.uk 

 

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL’s Transport Assessment Best Practice 
Guidance, and pre-application advice please visit https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-
applications. 
Please note the changes to our pre application fees from 1

st
 November 2015 
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